
 

 

 

    

 

 

Friday 24th May 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am writing to let you know how we have been getting on with our fundraising for our 

‘Adventure for Alex’ play area that we have planned for the school field in memory of our brave 

and totally amazing pupil, Alex Prescott. 

Since December 2018, we have managed to raise an incredible £17,000 and this is how we have 

done it: 

Candlelit Evening    £1405 

Sponsored Dance   £2083 

Whole school bingo      £317 

Staff walk up Snowdon    £3935 

Donation (Violet Grace)      £750 

Donation (Co-op)       £600 

Friends of Allanson Street  £3700 

School Fund    £4210 

 

A huge thank you goes to everyone who has given their time, energy and money to our fund 

raising. Everyone should feel very proud of what we have achieved together in such a short 

space of time. 

 

The final design for the play area is now ready. Unfortunately, any changes to the school field 

must go through the council planning process and this is likely to take up to eight weeks for 

approval.  We hope that the work to install the new play equipment will be completed over the 

summer holidays so that we can all enjoy an official opening event when we return to school in 

September. 

 

Many thanks again for all your hard work and generosity. I know the new play equipment will be a 

fitting tribute to Alex, a boy who loved to play, climb and enjoy the outdoors whenever he could. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Mrs P Farnell 

Headteacher 

 


